
January 26, 2006 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
Today in our Thursday social awareness group we introduced a problem solving strategy 
called “SODA”.  Attached is information about the strategy and different ways to use 
SODA.  We hope that the students will learn to use this during problematic situations.  
Please let us know if you have any questions or have feedback for us on how it is 
working or not.  The SODA can is to be taped or placed somewhere as a visual reminder 
to help remind the person using the strategy to use it.  
 
Thank you so much for your continued support. 
 
Chris Clay (FSSE), Liz Stock (OT), Mandy Shearer (SLP) 
 
  


